
 

 

Wausau East High School 
 

 

 

 Open Campus Lunch  
 

 
 

Given the fact of COVID and the Pandemic, the Wausau East Administration is allowing Open Campus Lunch  

to be available to Sophomore, Junior and Senior students, grades 10-12.  Meaning, when students do have their  

lunch period, they will have the opportunity to leave campus.  Students themselves, or parent/guardians, will be  

responsible for transportation if choosing to leave campus for lunch. 

 

Students are asked to continue to display our Core Values of Respect, Integrity, Compassion and Excellence,  

when in school or leaving school grounds and in the community. If a parent/guardian of a student does not   

wish to have their student leave campus for lunch, there will be an area designated in the commons for the  

student to stay. 
 

 

 

PARENTS:   PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN FORM BELOW IF YOU WISH YOUR SON/DAUGHTER  

TO LEAVE CAMPUS FOR THEIR LUNCH. 

 

 

Open Campus Lunch begins when student turns in form and processed. 
 

 

EACH STUDENT WILL NEED THEIR OWN FORM – THANKS 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

                            

Please print Student Name: ___________________________________________    Grade:    10      11      12 

 

 

As parent/guardian, permission is given for my son/daughter to leave Wausau East High School during 

their lunch period.   

 

 

Please print  

Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________    Today’s Date _____________ 
 

 

 

*Please return signed form to Wausau East Student Services to be processed* 


